
 
 
 

Attention Texas Agents! 
 
 

Effective 1/1/2020, American Access will no longer write Named Driver policies in the state of 
Texas. Going forward, all policies will be issued under a standard operator's insurance policy 

contract. 

Please be advised if you see the non-renewal reason listed as: Named driver policy cannot be 
renewed, you can proceed with the payment to change the policy to a new standard policy (NS 

Policy). Select the payment option “New Standard Policy Payment.” 

 

 
• On Named Driver Policies, a renewal offer will not be issued. We will issue an offer for a 

New Standard Policy (NS Offer 1). 
• When a Named Driver policy changes over to a Standard policy you will see a "NS 

Policy" transaction instead of a "Renewal" transaction.  
• If a Named Driver policy expires in 2019 and lapses, the insured will only be able to keep 

the same policy if they renew with an effective date in 2019. If the effective date of the 
renewal will be in 2020, it will need to be rewritten. 

• If a Named Driver policy is cancelled before a "NS Offer" is issued and reinstates with 
less than 30 days before expiration, it will need to be rewritten. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

Questions? 
Please contact your Underwriter, Marketing Representative or any Underwriting Department 

Representative at: 888-663-5443 or TX259questions@aains.com 


